
 

 

      1 

Abengoa, S.A. (the “Company”), in compliance with the provisions of Article 227 of the 
Spanish Stock Market Act, hereby informs the Spanish National Securities Market 
Commission of the following  

Other relevant information 

In connection with the communication of other relevant information released by the 
Company on 23 October 2020 (register nº 5175) by virtue of which the Company informed 
of the extension of the deadline for the confirmation of the financial Support from the 
Andalusian Government until 6 November 2020, the Company informs that, having 
obtained the required consents, such deadline as well as the Longstop Date to complete the 
transaction have been extended again until 6 November 2020 with the objective of giving 

additional time to the Andalusian Government to provide the confirmation of the 

referred financial support, which is the only condition that does not depend on the 

group and is still pending on the date hereof.  

The Company reiterates that this new delay in closing the transaction is negatively affecting, 
in a significant manner, the continuity of the businesses of Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A. and 
its group, whose possibilities of acceding to new contracts and comply with current 
obligations are being limited, therefore the delay in closing must come to an end.  

As a consequence of the foregoing, if by 12 November 2020 the company has no visibility 
as to the possibility of closing the transaction in the coming days, the Board of Directors of 
Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A. in light of the fact that the viability of the group will be severely 
harmed and in accordance with their fiduciary duties, will adopt the corresponding decisions 
to protect the interests of Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A. and all its stakeholders. 
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Seville, 6 November 2020 
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